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Madame President,
Myanmar welcomes the delegation of the Libya to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the national report. 
We appreciate Libya’s efforts to implement the recommendations made by States during the previous cycle of UPR despite prevailing challenges and political situation in the country.   
In the constructive spirit, Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations: - 
1.	Step-up efforts to combat trafficking in persons, and increase measures to ensure that perpetrators are brought to justice; and
2.	Strengthen measures to protect migrant women and children of migrant families from sexual violence and exploitation, and ensure their access to victim support services.
We wish the Libya a successful UPR. 
I thank you, Madame President.
